## **NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES**

## **Readington Township Board of Education**

Personnel Committee Meeting October 9, 2018

Dr. Hart, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, Anna Shin and Melissa Szanto were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on October 9, 2018. The following matters were discussed:

- 1. Various staffing matters were discussed, including current openings.
- 2. The Committee discussed adopted Regulation 7441 relating to surveillance on school grounds.
- 3. The next Personnel Committee meeting is scheduled for November 7th at 8:30 am.